
Trademark  Commissioner
Resigns  over  Allegations  of
Nepotism Law Violations
Trademark Commissioner Deborah Cohn recently resigned after a
controversy  arose  over  allegations  of  a  nepotism  law
violation, as was reported by the Silicon Valley IP Licensing
Law Blog in the following blog post:

http://www.siliconvalleyiplicensinglaw.com/trademark-commissio
ner-resigns-over-allegations-of-nepotism-law-violations/
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